
 
  

 

  

 

  
    

 
  

   
   

 
 

   
 

 
   

 
   

 

   
 

 
    

 
 

 
 

New River Community College Board 
Budget and Finance Committee Meeting 

Minutes 

September 13, 2021 

The meeting of the NRCC College Board Budget and Finance Committee was held on Monday, 
September 13 at 6:00 p.m. at NRCC, Dublin. 

Committee Members Present: 
Mr. Christopher Calfee – NRCC College Board Member 
Mr. Cameron Peel – NRCC College Board Member 

Committee Members Absent: 
Ms. Jessica Littlejohn – NRCC College Board Member 

Staff Present: 
Mr. John Van Hemert, Vice President for Finance and Technology 

Mr. John Van Hemert called the committee meeting to order via Zoom at 6:00 p.m. 

Mr. Van Hemert referred the Committee to the Locality Contributions to Local Budget 2022-
2023 that was previously disseminated. The total contributions are $87,265. The committee 
approved the budget. Mr. Calfee will recommend approval by the Board. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Ridpath 


